
 

Up and coming events   
2nd November 2023 – Michale Lack - Saxophonist 
3rd November 2023 – Father Owen 
Jempson’s to be confirmed. 
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We have introduced snappy tags for the residents clothing – Please follow the link for further 
info https://www.snappytags.co.uk/product/snappy-tags-50-tags 

 
We would like to 
introduce you to 
our Occupational 
Therapy students 
Carys and Jane 
from Brighton 
University. 
They are here on a 
7 week placement 
to work with and 
support our 
residents while 
also working on 
their projects as 
part of their 
Master’s Degree. 
If you see them 
around please say 
hello and 
introduce 
yourselves. 

It’s been great to see some of 
the residents still spending 
time outside either on the 
terrace or exploring the 
grounds using the motorized 
wheelchair. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sue organized a baking activity 

this month. Residents appeared to enjoy getting involved 
to bake scones. 

We have also 
had some more 
relaxed activities 
happening. 
Doreen has had 
great fun 
completing a puzzle in the drawing 
room. 

 

Meet the team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Martin is our 
maintenance 

managager and head 
of housekeeping 

Martin enjoys 
fishing and you will 
always see him with 
a smile on his face. 

Martin is always at 
hand to help with a 
variety of tasks for 
staff and residents. 

Martin also enjoys 
spending time with 

his family 

Margaret celebrated her birthday with us this 
month. 

We wish her many happy returns       


